
California Registered Service Agency
(RSA) Portal Announcement       

A self-service RSA Portal is

expected to be live on 

May 31st 2022 

The RSA Portal will enable 
RSA Agencies and Agents to access
Agency registrations, access Agent

licenses, and update contact
information

Additional details and updates on the RSA
Portal project can be found on the 

RSA Portal Project Information Page!

In preparation for the RSA Portal launch, the Division of
Measurement Standards (DMS) will be sharing a series of

emails designed to help DMS-RSA Stakeholders understand
and utilize the new RSA Portal.

Next email communication will be on 
05/16/2022

Stay tuned... for more information

Thank you - DMS Team

https://www.cdfa.ca.gov/dms/rsaportal/

